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July 26, 2016

VIA RESS, EMAIL AND COURIER

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
Suite 2700
P.O. Box 2319
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2016-0196 – Application for leave to construct amending the relief requested
in EB-2013-0203 (the “Application”)

The purpose of this letter is to advise the Ontario Energy Board (the “OEB”) that the Applicants
in the above-noted Application have now received Hydro One’s confirmation that the
underground drawings for the portion of the Smithville Bypass (as defined in the Application)
which is planned to run under Hydro One’s transmission lines are acceptable.

Also, the Applicants advise that as noted in the Applicant’s letter to the OEB of June 28, 2016,
in paragraph 51 of the Application, the Applicants had noted that a small portion of the
transmission line was to run over a small Hydro One property. As advised on June 28th, the
Applicants note again here that the diagonal crossing at Yonge Street and the unopened road
allowance has now been shifted slightly such that there will no longer be a small portion of the
transmission line running above this small Hydro One property. Therefore, the Applicants will
not need to obtain approval from Hydro One to have the transmission line run above Hydro
One’s small property.

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions in regards to the foregoing.

Sincerely,

Signed in the original

George Vegh

Cc: Peter Ascherl, Counsel to FWRN LP and NR Capital General Partnership
Gael Gravenor, Enercon
Chris Carter, CAO, West Lincoln
Paul Nunes, Corridor Management Officer, Ontario Ministry of Transportation
Hydro One (regulatory affairs)
IESO (regulatory affairs)


